
Derby, CT 

The Derby Housing Authority seeks the services of an 
independent public auditor to audit the Derby Housing 
Authority and its three housing developments and the Housing 
Choice Voucher Program. 

Proposals are due by 4:00 pm on June 30, 2022. 

All details may be found at https://www.derbyct.gov/bids  
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